
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 2:33:57 AM

First name: James

Last name: Vasseur

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing this letter because I oppose the building of a hotel of the size and scope on forest

service land  currently located on Holland lake currently know as Holland Lake lodge. I am an advaid

outdoorsman and have traveled to Montana many times for hiking and fishing trips. The beauty of the  landscape

and nature is the reason that I return there. The impact from a project the size and scope as this proposal will

ruin the area and natural surroundings. An increase in visitor traffic will a disaster to the pristine forests as seen

in other national parks during the last several years. 

 

please reconsider this project in its current position

 

respectfully

Jim Vasseur

 

 


